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Dear Chair and Committee members, 

 

I oppose this and any bill that would restrict or reduce access to voting for legal 

Oregon residents. Election days are not national nor state holidays and not all 

businesses are required to provide employees paid leave to vote in person. People 

with mobility limitation and other disabilities are further restricted from in-person 

voting. Mail in voting provides an easy and traceable mechanism for Oregonians to 

complete this civic duty and results in a more complete representation of the voice of 

the state’s residents. Please do not remove or restrict the ability for ANY registered 

Oregon voter to vote by mail.  


